
               
 

 

 

 
   

NOTICE OF REISSUANCE 
 

Posted February 5, 2019 
 

 
This notice is to inform all firms that the City of Avondale has reissued a Request for Qualifications (RFQ) 
for design and construction administration services for the future Senior and Resource Center. The new 
solicitation, NFS 19-066, Senior & Resource Center Design Services, is now available on the City’s 
website at www.avondaleaz.gov/procurement.  
  
As a reminder, all communication regarding this solicitation must go through the RFQ Administrator. 
 
Thank you for your interest in doing business with the City of Avondale. 
 
 
Tiffany Copp, RFQ Administrator 
tcopp@avondaleaz.gov  
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